**From:** HealthRight International [news@healthright.org]

Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2010 5:43 PM

To: nancy@nancyschwartz.com

Subject: Secretary of State Hillary Clinton Visits HealthRight in Vietnam

You're receiving this email because of your relationship with HealthRight International. Please <u>confirm</u> your continued interest in receiving email from us.

You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails.



"What we see here is the kind of comprehensive response that this disease demands."
- U.S. Secretary of State Hillary Rodham Clinton

## Dear Nancy,

Just this afternoon, here in Hanoi, Vietnam, I was part of an exciting meeting with U.S. Secretary of State Hillary Rodham Clinton, at HealthRight's Smile of the Sun Center. Secretary Clinton came to our Center for the signing of a five year agreement with the Vietnamese government to fight HIV/AIDS. Commenting on HealthRight's US government-supported program in Vietnam, Secretary Clinton said, "What we see here is the kind of comprehensive response that this disease demands."



U.S. Secretary of State Hillary Rodham Clinton signs the U.S. - Vietnam Partnership Framework at HealthRight's Smile of the Sun Center in Hanoi.

At the Center, Secretary Clinton met with several children and adults living with HIV, including two orphans - twin 8-year-old boys - who are among the hundreds of children who access comprehensive care and support through the Smile of the Sun Center and HealthRight's other initiatives in Vietnam. Children and families living with HIV in Vietnam face intense discrimination and are often denied access to basic health, education and employment. HealthRight's programs give children a welcoming space to play, connect their caregivers to services and support, and educate communities about HIV prevention to dispel myths about how the virus is transmitted. With our local partners, we're working to reduce discrimination and ensure that children and families living with HIV can build a healthy and happy life.

Click here to see additional photos from Secretary Clinton's visit and to learn more.

Yours sincerely,

Mile Countral

Mila Rosenthal Executive Director HealthRight International



## Forward email

## SafeUnsubscribe®

This email was sent to nancy@nancyschwartz.com by <a href="mailto:news@healthright.org">news@healthright.org</a>. <a href="ma

Email Marketing by



HealthRight International | 80 Maiden Lane | New York | NY | 10038